Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 13 December 2018 11:16

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2018/5626/P - 17, 23-25 Ferdinand Street -
Feedbacks

From: Livio Venturi <Livio@designatedcontractors.com>

Sent: 12 December 2018 12:35

To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2018/5626/P - 17, 23-25 Ferdinand Street - Feedbacks

Hi Matthias,

Bricks are porous, the dye gets soaked in the brick. In all conservation areas, in
Westminster etc, staining is the only method used on grade listed buildings. |
am not sure what kind of point is the officer making? We are spending a
considerable amount more using reclaimed bricks (approx. double the price of
new bricks) to blend the extensions in and then getting an artist.

The only way to clean old brick buildings is sandblasting. Should the building get
sandblasted, the dyed bricks would need a new dye applied to match the
sandblasted bricks.

Is the sample really necessary given the vast amount of work we have done to
date? The top floor extension on Belmont St was done in 2013.

Regards

Livio Venturi — Architect — MSc Dott.Arch. RIBA

Designated Contractors Ltd

46 Great Marlborough Street

London W1F 7JW

Tel: +44 (020) 7494 9000

DDI: +44 (020) 7479 4608

e-mail: livio@designatedcontractors.com
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